Date:  June 26, 2016
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR June 26, 2016

Thank you, Rev. James Alley, for leading us in worship today.

Let us come apart and rest awhile.  As we gather in God’s presence, let us 
worship him and enjoy his peace.  We extend a warm Christian welcome to those visiting with us today.
Greeting you today are Steve, Alyssa and Brandt Kurtz.  Ushers are Bill 
Beesmer and Kathy Musialkiewicz.
Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Marilyn Lowe in memory of loved ones.
Join us in Schadewald Hall after worship for fellowship.  Refreshments are 
provided.  We love all goodies -homemade or store bought. Please sign up for refreshments for fellowship hour. There is a signup sheet posted in Schadewald Hall.  EMPTY DATES AVAILABLE.

Activities this week:
After Worship: Stone House Day Committee
	         Women’s Guild
Tuesday: Badminton, 9:30 am
Balance for Life, 11:00 am
Thursday: Badminton, 9:30 am 

The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 
congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for the Gardiner Reformed Church in Gardiner, New York.

Many Churches use lay readers in their services. We have had, and may have 
other, Pastors who like to use lay readers. If you would like to participate, let Dorothy know and also let her know when you are available.

It’s THAT time of year again . . . time to bake cookies, cupcakes, breads, cakes 
and pies for the Bake Sale and kitchen on Stone House Day, July 9.  Thank you in advance for your support!!!

Deacon of the month is Marilyn More.  Her phone number is 338-6786.   
Contact Marilyn if you are in need of a deacon’s assistance.

If you know of someone in the Hurley Church community in need of pastoral 
care (because of hospitalization, a death in the family or for good (happy) news reasons as well ) please let the office know or contact Rebecca Masters 338-3556.

Sandy Emrich is collecting blank cards & or non-holiday specific cards to send 
to folks throughout the year. If you could bring them in & make them with my name I would appreciate it. Thank you. Sandy Emrich

Women's Guild meeting will be held right after church in the Dutch Room 
today. We will discuss Stone House Day bake sale & quilt raffle tickets, the new cutlery & tote bags that we will be selling during Stone House Day, Plus other matters. Hope to see you there.  Sandy Emrich

Women’s Ministry Bible Study is cancelled for June 28.  It will resume on July 12 
at 1:00 pm in the Dutch Room
Women’s Ministry Bible Study:  “Bad Girls of the Bible,” Women the Lord used 
to achieve his work.  Study will continue to be held throughout the summer every other Tuesday at 1:00 pm in the Dutch Room.  A delightful book is available as part of the study.  Light refreshments are served.  New members welcome.  For further information, call Nancy Sweeny at 336-5267 or email her at sweeney.n11@gmail.com.

Mission of the month:  For the month of June our Mission contributions will go to 
the PRESERVATION FUND.  We are blessed to have both a beautiful and historic Church and a beautiful and historic home, for which we are stewards.   Money collected from the Mission envelopes will be earmarked specifically for projects in the Church. These are projects above and beyond the usual maintenance work. They are geared to preserving the historic features of the Church

Sanctuary Flowers needed for July 24, July 31, September, October, 
November, and December. See or call Kathy Jansen if interested. 331-2695.

During the time of my illness, I really appreciated this congregation.  Many 
thanks to all who sent cards, made phone calls, offered to drive me wherever I needed to go, brought me food, and above all, prayed for me.  Your thoughts and prayers were what kept me thinking positive and knowing that I would eventually return to 'normal'.   Thanks so much.  Sonnie Howe

Events at other churches in the region:

August 1-5 Vacation Bible School, St Remy Reformed Church, 9 am

More information can be found on the bulletin board.


“I’m so tired of summer vacation, said no teacher EVER.”

“Summer is the annual permission slip to be lazy. To do nothing and have it count for something. To lie in the grass and count the stars. To sit on a branch and study the clouds.” -- Regina Brett

STONE HOUSE DAY – JULY 9, 2016

STONE HOUSE DAY IS OUR MAJOR FUND RAISER EACH YEAR.  IT WAS STARTED BACK IN 1954 AND HAS RAISED A SIGNIFICANT PART OF OUR INCOME EACH YEAR.  VOLUNTEERISM IS THE BACKBONE OF THIS ENDEAVOR.  IT IS ESTIMATED THAT 100 VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED.  

THIS YEAR STONE HOUSE DAY WILL BE ON JULY 9TH, WITH JULY 8TH BEING AN IMPORTANT SET-UP DAY.  VOLUNTEERS ARE DESPERATELY NEEDED FOR BOTH DAYS, ESPECIALLY IN THE KITHCEN AND CAFETERIA.

FRIDAY, JULY 8TH, WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP PREPARE SALADS, SANDWICH FIXINGS, GRILLED VEGETABLES FOR WRAPS, PULLED CHICKEN.  THIS IS WHERE WE CHOP AND DICE AND PACKAGE AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE TO SIMPLIFY SERVICE ON SATURDAY.

HELPERS NEEDED TO TAKE DOWN SIGNS, ETC AFTER THE DAY IS OVER (AFTER 4:00 PM).

THE CAFETERIA NEEDS VOLUNTEERS TO SET UP AND CLEAN UP THE HALL, CLEAR TABLES, SERVE AND TO MAN THE REGISTERS.

YOU CAN VOLUNTEER FOR MORNING OR AFTERNOON SHIFTS, 9 – 12 AM, OR 12 – 4 PM BY SIGNING UP DURING COFFEE HOUR AFTER SERVICES.








[bookmark: _GoBack]CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GRADUATES
The following young people are graduating from school and beginning a new chapter in their lives.  Congratulations, encouragement and best wishes for their futures!!
William Gaffken, son of Terri Gaffken, is graduating from Kingston High School 
and will be attending SUNY Delhi in the fall.

Margaret Rothman, niece of David, Jim, and Ruth Kent and Rebecca Masters 
and granddaughter of Don Kent, graduated from Bonn International School in Germany and will attend Sunderland University in S.E. England in the Fall.

Kira Payman, granddaughter of Bev Roosa, is graduating from Arlington High 
School and is going to University of Texas at Austin for pre-med.

Charles Blake Parker, grandson of “Rev” and Esther Stickley, graduated from 
Paul Smith’s College, the College of the Adirondacks, with a degree in Environmental Science.

Rian Baker, grandson of Barbara and Richard Baker, son of Richard and Terri 
Baker, is graduating from Kingston High School and will attend Clarkson majoring in engineering.

Chloe Dumas, daughter of Bonnie and Allan Dumas, is graduating from 
Kingston High School.  Chloe completed her senior year of high school while taking her first year of college at Clarkson University as a student in The Clarkson School.

Delaney Cox, granddaughter of Bill and Peg Baldinger, daughter of Marilyn 
Cox, is graduating from Saugerties High School and will be attending University of Southern New Hampshire in the fall.

Veronica Ruth, granddaughter of Shirley Ruth, niece of Kathleen Jansen, is 
graduating from Kingston High School and will attend Seton Hall University in the fall.

Lindsay Woodard, granddaughter of Natalie Woodard, is graduating from 
SUNY Plattsburgh with a Bachelor of Science.  She is working for the National Park Service this summer at Fossil Butte National Monument in Wyoming.

